
Free Legal Consultation (Lawyers In The
Library)

Lawyers In The Library

The Lawyers In The Library Program offers free remote appointments with local attorneys volunteering to help
library users with legal questions. Appointment times are up to 20 minutes. Appointments are available to 
Sacramento County residents or those with a case in the Sacramento County courts.

To participate, library users may enter a lottery for an appointment. On weeks when the service is offered, the
lottery is open Friday 6 a.m. – 6 p.m. for appointments the following Wednesday evening. Those selected to
receive an appointment will be notified of their appointment time early the next week. Those not receiving an
appointment may enter the lottery again when it reopens.

Upcoming sessions
Lottery will be held Thursday, July 3rd for appointments on Wednesday, July 9th.
Lottery will be held Friday, July 11th for appointments on Wednesday, July 16th.

Lottery instructions: to enter the lottery, visit this page on the dates listed above. When the lottery is open, you
will see a button to access the lottery entry form. To enter the lottery, complete and submit the online form.

Join the Lottery  (https://saclaw.org/lawyers-in-the-library-lottery/) 

Please note that library users may receive two appointments per calendar year, with one from January to 
June, and one from July to December.

You must be a Sacramento County resident or have a case in the Sacramento County courts to use 
this service.
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This information is not legal advice. Your case may need additional or different actions.
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